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Dear Scotland Elementary School Parents,

The Scotland Board of Education recently approved the purchase and installation of cameras on school
buses for the 2014-2015 school year for improved safety and security. Once the cameras are fully
installed and operational, students riding the busses will be informed by their bus driver. A notice will
also go to parents. Installation is targeted to be completed by Monday, September 15, 2014.

The Scotland Board of Education purchased the cameras for use on Scotland Elementary School student
bus runs, not for students attending Parish Hill High School. Please be aware, that at this time, there is
no intention of using the cameras to monitor students attending Parish Hill.

Information on the use of cameras is in the SES student handbook. Scotland Elementary School parents
will need to sign off that they are aware of the use of these cameras for safety, security and disciplinary
purposes.

If you have any questions concerning this initiative, please contact us at your convenience.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Richard E. Packman Cathy Pinsonneault
Superintendent of Schoals Principal
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